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Harborfields Community, 

 

 

This notice is to inform you that on January 4, 2024, the District was notified that New York 

Therapy Placement Services (NYTPS), which provides third-party services to the District, 

experienced a recent cybersecurity incident in which some of our students’ information was 

potentially breached. New York Therapy Placement Services informed us that a NYTPS 

individual’s email containing potentially protected student information, was subject to 

unauthorized access between November 28, 2023, and November 29, 2023, and may have included 

names, addresses, phone numbers, parent(s) names, and dates of birth of Harborfields students. A 

certified letter was sent on January 5, 2024, to the families whose child may have been affected by 

the New York Therapy Placement Services cybersecurity breach. The District has been working 

with New York Therapy Placement Services and the New York State Department Privacy Office 

regarding the breach. 

 

Student privacy is of the utmost importance to the Harborfields Central School District. If you 

would like additional information, please contact NYTPS Chief Officer and Chief Compliance 

Officer, John Johnson at 631-215-3608 or the District Technology Office by email at 

karpenskem@harborfieldscsd.org. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

    Dr. Rory Manning                    Mary-Lynn Karpenske   

Superintendent of Schools    Director of Technology and Security Systems 


